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Announcement of New Bottled Water and Filtration Contract 
We are pleased to announce that, as a result of a collaborative competitive bidding process led by GCPG, the University of Guelph has selected Culligan Water (Caissen Water Technologies Inc), to provide bottled water and Point of Use (POU) Drinking Water Filtration system services to the University effective immediately.
Highlights of the New Contract:

· Preferred rates firm for the duration of the contract term;

· No Delivery fees or minimum order quantities;

· Bottled water delivery program with choice of spring water; deionized water or reverse osmosis water; distilled water available in case size of 4x4L

· Wide selection of water dispensers and POU filtration systems for rental or purchase;  The Nautica bottle cooler will be available free of charge with the bottled water delivery program (all dispenser units are energy star certified) 

· All units will be sanitized on an annual basis free of charge
· Day to day purchases without the need for competitive quotes

The University’s current contract with Aquaterra (originally Canadian Springs) will expire as of February 29, 2016.
To minimize any potential service interruptions, we have made the following arrangements to ensure a smooth transition to the new contract:

1) Aquaterra will continue to accept orders and make deliveries until February 29, 2016.  These orders/deliveries will be accepted as usual under current Supply Managed Contract (SMC) arrangement including consolidated billing by GL codes. 

2) Starting immediately, please contact our Culligan account representative Mike Rand  to discuss assessing your requirement needs and switching over.  His contact information: email: Michael.rand@culliganwater.ca, phone: 905-383-2722 ext. 1562; cell 289-795-5291.
3) Purchasing has provided Culligan with a listing of the departments utilizing the current Bottled Water Contract, so they will also be reaching out to you shortly. 
4) As the University no longer holds contract with Aquaterra, we strongly suggest you do not continue to order from them after February 29, 2016 and start the transition process as soon as you can.

5) If you choose to continue your bottled water requirement fulfillment with Aquaterra after February 29, 2016, the University’s consolidated billing will no longer cover these transactions. These transactions will need to be paid by LVPO or Pcard at the time of the transaction.

For information related to this contract including rates, contact information, and detailed billing information, please visit Purchasing Services website at https://www.uoguelph.ca/finance/suppliers/by-commodity under Bottled Water.
If you have any questions regarding this contract, please contact Rajna Rakanovic, Procurement Contracting Officer, Purchasing Services at Ext.53779 or rrakanov@uoguelph.ca.
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